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THE NIKKEI LIONS CLUB OF SAN FRANCISCO - DISTRICT 4-C4


District Governor - Lydia Taylor-Bellinger	 	 Region One Chair p Sandee Ige

District First Vice Governor - Helen Casaclang	 Region One Zone Two Chair - Peter Lam

District Second Vice Governor - Fanny Chu


April 1, 2019


April 3, 2019	 	 Board/General Meeting, 6:30 pm @ Mifune Bistro, 1840 Webster St,

	 	 	 San Francisco Japantown


April 13, 2019		 2019 NCCBF Community Service Scholarship recipients introduced at

	 	 	 the 2019 NCCBF Opening Ceremony, 12:30 pm Peace Plaza Stage


April 13, 2019		 2019 SFCCLC Police Officer/Firefighter/Sheriff Awards Dinner @ Patio

	 	 	 Espanol, 2850 Alemany, San Francisco, 6:00 pm dinner/program.

	 	 	 Contact Lion Dan Yee if you would like to attend.


April 13, 2019		 2019 NCCBF Queen Program @ Kabuki Theater, 5:30 pm.  


April 21, 2019		 2019 NCCBF Senior Appreciation Brunch @ Hotel Kabuki, San Francisco

	 	 	 Japantown.  Nikkei Lions Club will be assisting with the Brunch and 

needs members to volunteer.  Contact Lion Bruce Iwafuchi if you  
can help that morning (8:00 to 11:30). 

May 1, 2019	 	 Board/General Meeting, 6:30 pm @ Mifune Bistro, San Francisco

	 	 	 Japantown.  Election of Officers for 2019-2020 year.


May 2-5, 2019		 District 4-C4 annual convention @ Redding Red Lion Hotel.  See Lion

	 	 	 Steve if you are interested in attending for registration and hotel costs.


2019 NCCBF QUEEN PROGRAM CANDIDATE:  The Nikkei Lions Club is again sponsoring a 
candidate for the Queen Program.  Her name is Elena Anne Harumi Nielsen of Clayton.  She is 
a UC Berkeley grad and taught English in Japan for a few years, starting as a JET instructor.  
She is interested in working in a Japanese non-profit and lists her creative expression for the 
Queen Program as singing.  She has been involved with the Diablo Taiko Club and has been an 
intern at JCCCNC.


2019 NCCBF SENIOR APPRECIATION BRUNCH:  David Fujita and Joan Fujita will be two of 
honorees this year at the 2019 SAB on April 21st, Hotel Kabuki.  Congratulations to David and 
Joan.  A well deserved honor.


HELP IS NEEDED AT THE APRIL 21ST SENIOR APPRECIATION BRUNCH PROGRAM:  
Club members are being sought who can volunteer at the SAB event where our Lion David and 
Joan are honorees.  If you spend some time Sunday morning from about 8:00 am at the Hotel 
Kabuki, Lion Bruce (biwafuchi@yahoo.com) needs your assistance.  Please help on this 
special occasion.

mailto:biwafuchi@yahoo.com

